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WWW.BULLOCKAL.COM
COUNTY'S NEW WEBSITE!

COMMUNITY
REVITALIZATION GRANTS

BCDA SUPPORTS
INDUSTRY EXPANSION

OF BONNIE PLANTS

BCDA collaborated with Widenet, to
create and maintain an up-to-date
county-wide website.  Departmental
email addresses are included with the
website.  The website will post a copy
of the County Commission meeting
minutes to the site. 

The BCDA announced funding of 
 $25,000 in grants to existing
businesses The focus is on existing
businesses and building owners.  The
application deadline is April 3rd, 2021.

BCDA is collaborating with the
Alabama Department of Commerce to
support the current multi-million dollar
expansion (January 2021) of warehouse
and greenhouse space at Bonnie Plants
in Bullock County. This will involve new
local job creation. 



BCDA UTILITY
PARTNERS 

PUBLIC HOTSPOT

The BCDA secured local utility
partner's industry support grants, to
the BCDA, totaling $37,500 for the
specific use of projects in
technology and airport
improvements in Bullock County.
Participants in this endeavor were
Union Springs Telephone, Dixie
Electric, and Alabama Power. 

The BCDA created a hotspot virtual
learning zone (behind City Hall). The
BCDA collaborated with the City of
Union Springs and utilized the BCDA's
utility partners Industry Support Grant.
A password can be obtained by the
student's school system or BCDA.

The BCDA collaborated with Dr.
David Lowe at Bullock County
Career Tech, Southern Springs
Nursing Home, and Wallace
Community College. Five
graduated the first CNA class
taught in Bullock County in 8
years. The BCDA provided
$15,000 towards equipment
purchases for this program.

CNA GRADS!


